
12 Oak Street  

bradwell village  

                                                                                                                                   Milton Keynes 

                        MK3 7Aj 

 

Monday 15th june 

 

Dear Year Four, 

I hope you are well and staying safe. I am writing two say thank you four all of the hard work 

that you have been doing during this very strange time, it has bean great to see your work 

but also everything else that you have been doing. I have been so impressed with all the 

emails that eye have been sent showing off everything that you have been doing at home 

such as riding bikes, going fishing, cooking, building forts, bug hunting and helping your 

families.  

I have sum questions for you! What is your favourite thing that you have done during 

lockdown? Have you learnt any new skills or got even better at something? 

I look forward to getting your replies, remember too write me some questions so I can reply 

too. 

From, 

mrs morris  

P.S. That’s a made up address so please don’t post anything to it! 

 

 

 

-Label the parts of my letter  

-Fix the homophones (words that sound the same but are spelt 

differently and have a different meaning)  

-Fix the capital letters  

*Challenge* 

Improve my letter with more exciting adjectives (describing words) 


